
                      NOTICE OF REVOCATION 
 
                       Case No. 92-169-JC 
 
     Timothy M. Mucciante, P-36805, Detroit, Michigan, by the 
Attorney Discipline Board modifying the effective date of a hearing 
panel order of revocation. 
 
     1)   Revocation; 
 
     2)   Effective June 5, 1992. 
 
     Respondent was convicted in the United States District Court, 
Southern District of New York, by jury verdict, of fifteen felony 
counts as follows:  four counts of Uttering Counterfeit Foreign 
Bonds in violation of 18 USC 479 and Aiding and Abetting in 
violation of 18 USC 2; nine counts of Fraud by Interstate Wire 
Communication in violation of 18 USC 1343 and Aiding and Abetting 
in violation of 18 USC 2; and two counts of Transportation of 
Securities and Money Taken by Fraud in violation of 18 USC 2314. 
 
     In accordance with MCR 9.120(B)(1), respondent's license to 
practice law in Michigan was automatically suspended on June 5, 
1992, the date of the felony conviction.  Upon the filing of the 
judgment of conviction, the Attorney Discipline Board entered an 
order directing respondent to show cause why a final order of 
discipline should not be entered.  Following show cause 
proceedings, Tri-County Hearing Panel #14 entered an order revoking 
respondent's license effective February 25, 1993, the date of the 
Judgment in a Criminal Case, United States District Court, Southern 
District of New York.   
 
     Respondent filed a petition for review.  Following review 
proceedings, the Board entered an Order of Remand. The parties 
subsequently filed a stipulation cancelling the remand proceedings, 
and respondent requested that the matter be reviewed by the Board 
on the sole issue of the effective date of the revocation.  On 
September 20, 1994, the Board entered an Order Modifying Order of 
Revocation as to Effective Date. 
 
     Costs were assessed in the amount of $209.56. 


